
Wow, what a year 2020 has been!  Things were not 

done the way they used to be done, but that is okay.  

We learned new ways of doing things, became 

creative in how to do things safely and continued to 

keep our eyes fixed on Jesus.  He is our Savior and 

guide no matter what is happening in our earthly 

lives.  Psalm 25:4-5 says, “Show me your ways, O 

LORD, teach me your paths; guide me in your truth 

and teach me, for you are God my Savior, and my 

hope is in you all day long.”        

 

We are blessed for hot lunch to continue to be free to 

all Trinity children through the end of the school 

year.  Please let your child’s teacher know by 8:00am 

if they will be hot or cold lunch.     

 

Cold lunch is needed for January 18th.  This is a non-

school day.  Pease provide an ice pack, drink and any 

needed utensils in your child’s lunch.   

 

Trinity Tax ID # is 39-0818675 - childcare tax 

statements will be out in mid-January.  The $10 

annual supply fee will be charged to all childcare and 

school age accounts this month.   

 

Trinity Childcare tuition increase began on January 4, 

2021.  If you have an automatic payment set up, 

please let the office know about changing your 

amount.  This automatic payment cannot be changed 

without your approval.  Trinity Childcare strives to 

provide high quality care in a Christian environment 

for your children.   

 
Miss Mary on January 12th, Miss Kassie on 

January 23rd and Miss Keely on January 23rd -

enjoy your special day ladies! 

 

National Lutheran Schools Week is January 24th to 

30th.  This week provides the network of over 1,900 

LCMS preschools, elementary schools and high 

schools with the public opportunity to proclaim and 

celebrate God’s work in Lutheran schools.  Lutheran 

schools thank God for the opportunity to share Jesus’ 

amazing love with children and their families.  

National Lutheran Schools Week gives schools the 

ability to proclaim these great blessings within the 

communities they serve.  Lutheran schools are 

amazing incubators for faithful witness of God’s love 

through Christ by teachers and students alike.  We 

will have dress up days and fun activities planned for 

this week.  See your child’s classroom calendar for 

more details.   
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Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, he is a new 

creation; the old has gone, the new has come!      

2 Corinthians 5:17 

Sing to the Lord a new song, for he has done 

marvelous things; his right hand and his holy arm 

have worked salvation for him.  Psalm 98:1 

 

CALENDAR: 
January 4th New childcare tuition starts. 

January 18th Childcare Chapel with message by Rick Stengl. 

January 18th Non-school day with all day school age care being offered.  Registration is required 

in advance.  Deadline to sign up is Wednesday, January 6th.  Please email 

swansonp@trinitynet.org with your needed hours of care or sign up on the parent clipboard. 

January 24th-30th National Lutheran Schools Week 
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